
Christmas Fayre 
Taking place on Friday 6 December at Tawstock Village Hall 
2.30pm - 4.30pm (classes will be finishing at 2.30pm to allow 
all children to attend) 

This year we’ll have lots of activities for the children including face painting, 
craft stalls and games (plus many more activities) so please join us from 
2.30pm for a fun afternoon (with classes finishing early to allow everyone 
opportunity to visit the Fayre).  All Holywell School pupils will need to be 
accompanied by their responsible adult to the Fayre (alternative 
arrangements may be made in advance with school).  We look forward to 
seeing as many of you as possible there! 

If you can help us in any way with our Christmas Fayre (one of our main 
fundraisers of the year) then please do let us know! Whether you feel you 
could be on hand to set up in the afternoon, man a stall or assist with the 
tidying up afterwards, any help really would be appreciated. Our next PTA 
Meeting is on Thursday 21st November, 7pm at Corffe House and everyone is 
welcome so feel free to come along or, alternatively, speak to a member of the 
committee to let us know how you can help! 
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Next Events… 
Non-Uniform Day, 
Friday 22 Nov 2019 
 
Christmas Fayre, Fri 
6 Dec 2019, 2.30- 
4.30pm, Tawstock 
Village Hall 

Next Meeting… 
Thursday 21 Nov 
2019, 7pm start, 
Corffe House.  All 
Welcome 

Can You Help?.. 
All volunteers and 
contributions are 
extremely welcome!



Greetings From Your PTA 
Welcome to our first edition of the PTA newsletter, which 
we’ll send out each half term and include information 
about our efforts to support the school and our children. 

We are busy planning the Christmas Fayre, alongside a 
whole host of fun and exciting events for 2020, by building 
upon the excellent foundations put in place by the previous 
PTA committee; a massive thanks to all those involved. 

The new committee has a broad range of skills from business 
management and social media marketing to event management and 
charity fundraising.  We hope this will help us raise the much 
needed funds to support the school. 

We are a friendly bunch and would encourage all available to attend 
the regular meetings or to help out with our efforts.  If you are 
interested in becoming involved, please contact a member of the 
committee or get in touch through the school. 

PTA Key Position Holders: 
Chair - Bryan Steers  
Vice Chair - Lucia Gomar  
Treasurer - Anna Stopes  
Secretary - Hazel Malin 
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FACEBOOK 
          Like our facebook page 

‘Holywell School, Tawstock 
PTA’

 
INSTAGRAM 

Follow us on instagram 
@holywellschoolpta 

TWITTER 
Follow us on Twitter 

@Holywell_PTA
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EASY FUNDRAISING 
Will you be doing Christmas shopping online this year?  Please 
consider supporting us and help raise funds for Holywell School by 
signing up to support our cause with easyfundraising!  It doesn’t cost 
you a penny and means that whenever you make a purchase with over 
4,000 big name retailers including Argos, John Lewis and Smyths 
(through the easyfundraising website) you’ll raise a free donation for 
us!  

Help support us: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
friendsofholywellschool/


